
From: Carmela Moretti <Carmela.Moretti@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 8:56 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Educational Seminar attended on Friday 5/6. 
 
Richard -  I did attend an educational seminar in my official capacity on Friday May 6th, 2002, at The 
Reid Murdoch Center – River Roast Restaurant. 315 North LaSalle Street, Chicago, IL.   
 
The event was hosted and paid for by Elrod Friedman LLP.  Elrod Friedman provided the educational 
seminars, food, and some meeting materials.  All food, semimars, and materials were provided to all 
attendees similarly situated.  I attended the seminar to learn more about OMA, FOIA, and other 
governmental-law topics. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  Thank you. 

 
 
Carmela J. Moretti 
Associate Staff Attorney 
City of Chicago 
Department of Water Management - Commissioner's Office 
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